
From: BREZE SERUGAMBA <breze74@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 9:59 AM 
Subject: The Cross 
 
 
 I am in Malawi; God’s favour has been upon me. Many decisions are being made. Souls being saved. 
The need for the gospel is too huge, and physical needs are also overwhelming. We really need Bibles 
here in Malawi. 
 
Please find the attached pictures of some people who accepted Jesus as their personal Saviour. 
 
All For His Glory, 
 
Breze 
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